
2024 

• 22nd Nov—Open Day 

• 7th Dec—Xmas Fair    
2-4 

• 10th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 11th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 12th Dec—Xmas Play 

• 17th Dec—Xmas 
Lunch, class parties   

• Christmas Jumper 
day  

• 20th Dec—Church  

       Service  

• 20th Dec—End of 
term—2pm 

                 2025 

• 6th Jan—INSET day 

• 7th Jan—Start of 
term 

 

For these and other 
dates. 

Online Calendar  

Latest news    
Well, what a busy week! So many events all sandwiched in one 
week.   
   
Year 2 children were absolutely fantastic at the memorial on 
Monday to represent us all in marking Remembrance Day. Our 
peace leader laid the school wreath beside those from all the 
other organisations  in the village. We marked the two 
minutes        silence which ended as we listened to the last 
post.   
   
On Tuesday we wore odd socks for Anti-bullying week to show 
that we are all different and everyone deserves respect.   
On Friday, we raised funds for Children in Need by wearing our 
own clothes. Thank you everyone for such a tremendous week, 
you have all done so much thinking of others this week.   
   
We are planning to open the bookings for this year's Christmas 
performance “A Miracle in Town!”  We will send you a link in an 
email on Wednesday 20th November to book your tickets when 
it opens at 5pm. As we are a little smaller in numbers this year, 
we are pleased to say that you will be able to book up to four 
tickets in total per family. You may spread the 4 tickets over the 
three days in whatever combination you choose. The tickets 
are free but there is a donation section if you wish to. All dona-
tions made here go directly towards new costumes, props, and 
scenery so that we try to ask very few people to provide cos-
tumes.   
   
There are lots of advertisements for things in 
our community section of the newsletter this 
week. Including Hen House after school club 
are having a teddy bears picnic on Thursday 
28th November. If you were thinking of trying 
it out this might be a good day to do it!  
   
 Have a wonderful weekend. 
Mrs. Marion Stevens  
 
 

St John’s C of E Infant School  
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http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/News-events/Calendar?diff=1&month=3&year=2022#upcomingEvents


This term our focus value is peace, very aptly 
planned to align with remembrance and 
Christmas.  
This week we discussed whether we would 
like to live in a place that was at war. We all 
agreed that we would not like that and that  
we would prefer to live in peace.  A peaceful 
place would be calm, quiet, and relaxing.  
Where do you find peace?  

Values News 

 

     Celebrate Success  

This term   

Rabbit Class star learners so far have 

been: Clara, Harry and Kara. 

Fox class star learners so far have been: 

Wilf, Mollie and Stanley. 

Badger class star learners so far have been: Tommy, 

Arthur  S and Eddie. 

 

“Peace be with you.” 

John 20:21  



PTA News  

Thank you all for supporting Children in Need this week  we raised £110 

which is fantastic. Thank you also for  providing bottles for the bottle 

tombola it is much appreciated and  don’t worry if you didn't manage 

on Friday we will continue to accept more donations of bottles   

Please see our separate letter for more PTA News.  



  

Safeguarding  

Safeguarding  

If you are concerned about the safe-
guarding of a child at any time, 
please contact   Surrey children’s 
single point of access C-SPA on 

:0300 470 9100  

For out of hours see our website. 

During school hours you can contact the 
school Safeguarding leads Mrs. Stevens 
or Mrs. Ireland  DSL@stjohns-
farnham.surrey.sch.uk  or  

telephone 01428 713216 

 
 

Headlice 
Please keep checking your child’s hair 
regularly so that we may reduce/
remove the cases of headlice. Treating 
once is not enough, regular checks are 
necessary by everyone. 
 
 

 
As of September 2024 there are new school 
attendance guidelines  from the DFE.DFE 
guidelines 
  
Please see attached to this weeks email the new attendance policy. There is also a new  
request for absence form to complete if your child is having time off from school  for any-
thing other than illness or a medical appointment.  
 
You may find this NHS website page useful for information about school attendance.  
Is my child too ill for school?     
 

School Attendance                        

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Safeguarding
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-school-attendance
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/working-together-to-improve-school-attendance
http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/Parents/Policies
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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Our Community 

 

St John’s C  of E Infant 
School  

Barford Lane  
Churt  

Farnham 
Surrey 

GU10 2JE 
 

Phone: 01428 713216 
 

E-mail:  
office@stjohns-

farnham.surrey.sch.uk 

We are still looking for a 
Crossing Patrol Officer who 
could support the children 
safely across Barford Lane 
in the morning and after-
noon.  

Surrey County Council 

would accept a job share for 
this position. For more de-
tails Click here  

http://www.stjohns-farnham.surrey.sch.uk/About-us/Vacancies

